
 

 

 

One Day National Level Seminar on Digital Transformation 

Programme: One Day National Level Seminar 

Topic: Digital Transformation 

Date: 1st November 2019 

Co-ordinators: Ms.S.P.Ramya,AP 

  Mr.P.Ilangovan,AP 

Resource Persons: 1.Mr.Mahesh Ramakrishnan, Director, EMEIA-BAS, FUJITSU, Chennai 

                              2. Mr.Sathish Ganesan, Director, GCI MSC Global IT Delivery Expert, 

Healthcare & Telecom Industry, Chennai. 

Department of CSE organized a one day national level symposium “Techie Fusion’19” on 1st 

November 2019 from 9.30 A.M to 4.30 P.M. The 80 registered participants from other institutions. 

The Vice-chancellor Dr.S.Velusami, Professor,Periyar Maniammai Institute of Science and 

Technology, Vallam delivered the presidential address. He welcomed the speakers and also all the 

participants on behalf of the institution. He explained the purpose behind the symposium and also 

the new technologies. 

The Dean Academics Dr.P.K.Srividhya, Professor,Periyar Maniammai Institute of Science and 

Technology, Vallam delivered the felicitation address. She welcomed the speakers and also all the 

participants on behalf of the institution. She explained the purpose behind the symposium and also 

importance of ISTE, IEEE and CSI membership. 

 



The programme was inaugurated by Mr.Mahesh Ramakrishnan, Director, EMEIA-BAS, 

FUJITSU, Chennai. In his inaugural speech he emphasized the importance of Digital 

Transformation in education. He wished the one day national symposium a great success. This 

session has got good response as many participants have asked doubts and clarified by the resource 

person.   

The seven technical and non-technical events were conducted by the students. The events were 

Paper presentation, Web design, Code debugging, Photoshop, Treasure hunt, Sound bits, Think 

different. 

After this session our Head of the Department Dr.A.E.Narayanan, Periyar Maniammai Institute of 

Science and Technology thanked all the respected speakers on behalf of organizing committee. 

Similarly he also thanked all the members who actively participated in the symposium. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


